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The purpose of this e-mail is to notify you that the 2010-11 Santa Clara District Statistical Report is
available for your review and comment.

The Santa Clara County Office of Education (County Office) serves as a coordinating and regional service
agency for local K-12 and community college school districts. An important function of the County Office
is to provide decision makers with accurate information and analysis about public education. This
publication, the “2010-11 Annual Statistical Report,” brings together information compiled from various
state and county fiscal reports. We hope that this information will be helpful to parents, policymakers,
school administrators, teachers, researchers, legislators, and anyone who wants to be informed about
financial resources available to public education and how those resources are being utilized.

We believe that this document is a valuable resource for financial and statistical information about
school districts in Santa Clara County. By studying the Financial Statistical Reports from year to year, it is
possible to determine trends in financial activities that have developed over a period of time, and to
project future trends. The comparative financial data provided in this report should be considered
within the context of the individual districts from which the data is derived. It is also important to avoid
broad generalizations, since California school finance is a complex and extremely technical field, and the
operating environment in each district is unique.

We hope that you will continue to find this report valuable, and we invite you to offer comments and
suggestions as to how we might better serve the public in the years ahead.

The report can be found at the following link:
http://www.sccoe.orqg/docs/DBASBulletins/12-114%20Statistical%20Analysis%20FY%202010-11v1.pdf

Please share this information as deemed appropriate.
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